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SEHA

South East Handball Association

ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Handball Friends,

it is my pleasure to announce You that as of April 2, 2013, Mr Sinisa Ostoic will start his duty
in SEHA on the position of Competition Director.

Mr Ostoi¢ has been in handball throughtout his whole life and has served successfully many
important roles in various international handball positions.

We belive that his contribution will benefit us all and herewith we would like to welcome
him in the name of the whole SEHA team.
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